
 
 

 
 

12920 SE 38th Street, Bellevue, WA  98006 
www.t-mobile.com 

May 13, 2024 
 
 
Mayor Rossman 
City Council Members 
 
City of Medina 
501 Evergreen Point Road 
Medina, WA 9039 
 
VIA EMAIL - Council@medina-wa.gov, akellerman@medina-wa.gov  
 
 
RE: T-Mobile Coverage Improvements in the City of Medina 
 
Dear Mayor Rossman and Council Members: 
 
We are pleased to present T-Mobile’s plan to improve its wireless communications network in the City of 
Medina.  
 
Attached is a presentation summary of the proposed service improvements that was provided to City staff 
last month. The proposed upgrades are designed to substantially improve the coverage and capacity of 
T-Mobile’s network by upgrading and collocating on existing wireless facilities, without the need to 
construct any new towers. 
 
The service improvements will provide several important benefits to the City: 
 

• Improved coverage that will support reliable wireless services for Medina residents; 

• Access to the latest wireless 5G technology; 

• Substantial improvements to network capacity that enable home broadband internet service; and 

• High-quality upgrades to existing infrastructure that are designed to blend into the surrounding 
settings. 

 
T-Mobile is planning to submit applications for upgrades to two existing tower sites (Overlake Golf Course 
and Bellevue Christian School) in the next few weeks, with both proposals including state-of-the-art 
“mono-pine” camouflage designs with excellent branch density. We welcome your feedback and look 
forward to partnering with the City to ensure residents have access to the latest wireless technology and 
services. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, or would like to learn more about T-Mobile’s service, feel free to 
contact me at (408) 314-1398 or matt.russo4@t-mobile.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Matt Russo 
Siting Advocacy Manager, NW Area 
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